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Water Conservation Notice 
 

 
Monday, May 16, 2016 
 
Area Affected:     Moose Factory, On. 
 
The Water Plant Operators has determined that water conservation will be needed 
at this time. We have several water leaks that are causing our reservoirs to deplete.   

One of the leaks have been located, the Contractors and public works are currently 
working on isolating valves for repair.  

A decrease in Water Pressure will begin on Monday, May 16, 2016 from 9:00 
P.M to 6:00 A.M the following morning on Tuesday, May 17, 2016. This will 
continue daily until the leaks have been repaired. This will build the reservoirs to 
acceptable levels for Fire Emergencies.  

Please check for updates on Moose Cree’s Websites or local bulletin Boards or you 
may contact Nadia Kapashesit or Brad Stephen at the water plant at (705) 658 
6520 for more information. 

We apologize for the inconvenience this may have caused. 

 

Kind regards,  

Ontario Clean Water Agency 


